
 2023-2024 NO FUSS 
 FUNDRAISER 

 FULL YEAR FUNDRAISER FOR THE CHOIR PROGRAM 

 The No Fuss Fundraiser is a way for families and friends of the Choir Program 
 to help Plymouth-Canton Choir Boosters (PCCB) raise money to support the 
 Choir Program. All money raised through this fundraiser will go directly to 
 serving all the curriculum choirs. Money raise will be used purchase music, 
 supplies, equipment, travel expenses, banquets costs, etc. Our goal for this 
 fundraiser this year will be $2,000. 

 To donate, fill out the flyer below and return with your donation. (Make checks 
 payable to Plymouth-Canton Choir Boosters, Inc. and write No Fuss Fundraiser 
 in the memo line. Return the completed form and your donation to Ms. 
 Neumann or Mr. Lunneberg, or to any Booster Board Member (see the 
 PCEPchoirs.org website for a List of Board Members). 

 ============================================================ 

 No Fuss Fundraising Form: Please fill out and return with your donation. 
 Thank you for supporting the P-CEP Choir Program. 

 Your Name: _______________________________ Cell: __________________ 

 Student’s Name: ___________________________ Donation $_____________ 


